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Topic 

This half term we will be exploring Light and Dark.  The children will be listening to and 

Recalling the story of “Can’t you sleep Little Bear” 

Assessment Day 

This is an opportunity for you to come into pre-school and share your child’s learning 
journey with their Key Person.  Please book an appointment with your child’s Key Person 

Mary – Monday 6th July 

Jo – Tuesday 7th July 

Steph – Wednesday 8th July 

Penketh Carnival – Saturday 11th July 

This is to be held on Saturday 11th July.  We are collecting items for the carnival such as, 

Cuddly toys/teddy bears, Books (in good condition please), unwanted toys and gifts etc. 

Fun Day / Sports Day - Tuesday 14th July 

We will be having a fun day/sports day for the staff and the children. Please could you send 
your child in shorts, t-shirts and trainers.  We will have a fruit salad snack to further promote 
healthy eating.  The children will take part in some fun games, sports activities and team 
activities/races etc. 

Summer Party - Wednesday 15th July  

The party will be during normal session hours.  Pre-school will provide the Party Food and 
Jimbo will be entertaining the children.  If your child does not normally attend on a 
Wednesday please speak to Dawn and she will arrange a suitable session for your child to 
join in with the fun. 

Closed for Summer  

Pre-school closes for the Summer holidays on Friday 17th July. 


